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Resolution n° 18-2016-e

Go-ahead for the “IMPAACT4TB” proposal

Taking into account the assessment by the Joint Review Committee of the proposed
project by the Aurum Institute, entitled “Increasing Market and Public health
outcomes through scaling up Affordable Access models of short course preventive
therapy for TB (IMPAACT4TB)”, under the Area for Intervention “Enabling
preventive TB treatment in high-risk groups”, the Executive Board authorizes the
Secretariat to go-ahead with the development of the proposal into a draft grant
agreement package, for subsequent submission to the Board for approval.

The Board recalls that, in accordance with Resolution EB22/2015/R3, the Secretariat
may now use the Project Preparation Facility to support the effective development of
grant agreement package for this proposal.

This decision has no other funding implications.
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